
Dear City Clerk Office Staff, 
 
I have attached two documents that serve as backup data to the email I sent last week.  Could you 
please ensure that they too are included with my submission to the PEC Committee? 
 
As you can see from the attached chart and map obtained from the city’s data base, the combined 
average from 2007 to 2015 of R1 Single Family homes being used as rental properties has grown from 
39% to 50% - with some specific areas as high as 80%.   
 
These rentals are more densely occupied because of their use than the vast majority of single-family 
occupied homes.   Clearly this data proves the points made in my attached letter that the near campus 
neighbourhoods are indeed already over intensified; therefore, this geography should not permit 
secondary dwelling units.    
 
Many thanks. 
 
Dennis Pellarin 
 










